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Science: Light
DT: Making shields and helmets  
PE: Swimming and invasion games
RE: Christianity – Kingdom of God
History: Vikings
 
 
English and Maths
Our English lessons will be linked to our topic this term. We will be looking at a booked called: Arthur and Golden Rope which is a myth based in the Viking times. We will be writing a character description of our own mythical creature that we will create. For the nonfiction piece, we will write a newspaper report about Arthur defeating the the monstrous black wolf.
In maths, we are continuing with fractions: finding fractions amounts, equivalent fractions and adding and subtracting fractions. By the end of term, we will begin to look at time, which will carry on into term 6.

Vicious Vikings 
This term’s topic is Vikings. This is a history based topic in which we will find out who the Vikings were, where they come from and how they lived when in Britain. We will also research about the Viking gods and the Vikings main religious beliefs. 
This topic will be linked to our English and DT lessons. 

PE 
The swimming lesson a Monday morning will count as one of their weekly PE lessons and the other PE session will be with Miss Horton on a Thursday afternoon. 
On Mondays, children will need to ensure they have appropriate swimwear (swimsuits or shorts, above the knee) and a towel. If they require googles they may bring those too. 
 As the weather gets warmer, Thursday lessons will be outside, so children need to ensure they have suitable footwear and sorts and a t-shirt.
Thank you for your continued support
Home Learning: The main homework will work the same as all previous terms. A grid will be sent out with a range of activities to complete. 
In addition to the homework grid, the children will be given log in details for an online math game called ‘Prodigy’. They can access this to have additional maths practice throughout the year. 
Welcome back!! 
We hope you had a lovely Easter break and are well relaxed. This term is a short, but very busy one. 

If there are any questions or issues you have or would like to know how to help your child at home, please don’t hesitate to see me at the classroom door at the end of school or book an appointment via the office.
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